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has successfully participated in the 

Society’s mandatory Reaccreditation Program 

and has complied with its continuing education requirements, as set forth in the organization’s Constitution, Bylaws and 

Administrative Rules.  Therefore, formal reaccreditation has been granted by the International Board of Governors and will  

remain valid through 
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Gerald C. Hartman

Accredited Senior Appraiser




